
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I wish to make a submission in support of the Bill to remove Medicare funding for sex selection
abortions.
I believe strongly in the basic human right to life and the law should be used to protect the
unborn, especially when the reason for an abortion is for the cultural or personal preference of
parents.
Medicare funding should therefore be restricted to health procedures and not be available for
such horrific acts against defenceless unborn children.
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Dimitrios Kasapidis




